
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
October 30, 2017 
 
  
To: Ukiah Daily Journal 
 
From: Adrienne Thompson 
 
Re: Publication of legal notice 
 
 
Please publish the following notice one time, on November 2, 2017, in the legal notices section of 
the Ukiah Daily Journal.  Thank you. 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR SUBMITTAL OF STATE CDBG APPLICATION 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Mendocino County Board of Supervisors will conduct a public 
hearing on November 14, 2017 at 9:00 am, or as soon thereafter as the item may be heard, at 501 
Low Gap Road, Ukiah, CA 95482 in order to discuss the submittal of an application in response to 
the 2017 State Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA), 
and to solicit citizen input.  
 
The Planning and Building Services Department on behalf of the County of Mendocino is applying 
for a grant in the amount of up to $4,837,500 and the approval to expend approximately $160,000 in 
existing or anticipated Program Income under the NOFA for the following eligible activities:  
 
Public Facility Project –  
 Mental Health Crisis Stabilization Unit and Crisis Residential Treatment….$4,500,000  
General Administration…………………………………………………. …………………..$337,500 
 
The purpose of the public hearing is to give citizens an opportunity to make their comments known 
on the proposed activities/application.  
 
If you require special accommodations to participate in the public hearing, please contact Adrienne 
Thompson at 707-234-6650. 
 
If you are unable to attend the public hearing, you may direct written comments to the County of 
Mendocino, at 860 North Bush Street, Ukiah, CA 95482, or you may telephone Adrienne Thompson 
at 707-234-6650. In addition, information is available for review at the above address between the 
hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. on Monday through Friday.  
 
The County of Mendocino promotes fair housing and makes all its programs available to low- and 
moderate- income families regardless of age, race, color, religion, sex, national origin, sexual 
preference, marital status or handicap. 

 

Ignacio Gonzalez, Interim Director of Planning and Building Services  
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